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Date: 2nd October 2024 
 

The purpose of this submission is to present Babergh District Council’s response in respect of 

the following item(s) due at deadline 1: 

  

1. Written summaries of oral submissions to the Hearings.  

 

Written summaries of oral submissions to the Hearings.  

 

The following is a written summary of the oral submission to Issue Specific Hearing 1 by 

Babergh District Council  

 
Recording Part 1 
 
15:57 Bron Curtis  
 
“Good morning, sir, yes you did. Thank you. Bron Curtis from Babergh District Council and I’ll 
be speaking on agenda item 3.4 specifically effects on the landscape please.”  
 
Recording Part 3 
 
01:06:26 Bron Curtis 
 
“Bron Curtis for Babergh District Council. Thanks, madam. Just to be very brief and not to 
repeat what colleagues from other authorities have already said, we have made a submission 
under relevant reps APP009 which sets out the concerns of Babergh District Council. We will 
be expanding on those in the LIR but just to make a couple of headline points and again to 
reiterate what County Council colleagues have said about inviting dialogue with the applicant. 
The concerns we have relate to a lack of information provided so far to demonstrate 
adequacy of cumulative effects assessment and visualisations in APP084 and APP180 to 
196. We will also be pointing out concerns relating to the lack of response enhancements and 
compensation for landscape. Thank you.” 
 
01:11:43 Bron Curtis 
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“Thank you, Sir. Bron Curtis, Babergh District Council. I’m just wanting to make the point that 
Babergh District Council have not been substantively engaged by the applicant on this project 
up to this date on this matter but would welcome that and would prefer to do that collectively 
with the other local authorities and the National Landscapes team, as we have used that 
model of collaborative working on other projects, which has worked well. Thank you.” 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Bron Curtis 
Principle Planning Officer 
Babergh District Councils 
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